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SENIOR CONCERT BAND
Musical Round Robin

Last week, our Senior Concert Band experienced a new style of music learning. Each section of
the ensemble formed teams and had 7 minutes to complete a musical activity with the facilitation
of the music tutors.

These games challenged students on music theory, melody recognition, puzzles, composition and
even choregraphing body percussion routines. After completing all 5 stations, the top two teams
battled it out with a music questionnaire.

The winning team was a combination of percussion, brass and woodwind students; Stratos D,
Aedan B, Tristian S and Raphael M.

Well done to these students, and to the entire ensemble for their enthusiastic participation in
what was a fun afternoon of music learning.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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